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MVEDP Approves Three 

Loans to Area Manufacturers 

     During fiscal year 2012, the MVEDP 

approved loans to three area manufac-

turers:  REICHdrill, Diamondback Auto-

motive Accessories, and Cutting Edge 

Machining Solutions.  Everyone at the 

MVEDP is extremely pleased to see that 

area manufacturers are doing well and 

needing additional capital to grow and 

create new employment opportunities.  

With the difficult national and state 

 
Continued on Page 8 

MVEDP Seeks Housing  

Rehab Participants 

     The MVEDP continues to work to 

complete its Phase III Eastern Clear-

field County Housing Rehabilitation 

Project. This project covers the bor-

oughs of Chester Hill, Osceola Mills, 

and Wallaceton, and the townships of 

Decatur, Cooper and Morris. 

 

Continued on Page 8 

     In mid-2013, the 

Philipsburg-Osceola 

Area School District is 

scheduled to vacate 

the  6th Street Junior 

High School building.  

The school district’s 

proposal to vacate this structure has 

been known for over two years now.  

When the MVEDP first learned that the 

   The MVEDP recently concluded its 

board of directors election.  Six candi-

dates were running for four seats on 

the board.  The election was held in 

October and the results were pre-

sented to the directors at the Novem-

ber 20th MVEDP board meeting. 

 

     A total of 181 ballots were mailed 

to MVEDP members.  Ninety-one (91) 

ballots were received back for an ex-

cellent response rate of just over 50%.  

The four candidates elected to the 

board included: Rusty Christoff,   

 

Continued on Page 3 

MVEDP Board of Directors  

Election Concluded 

Junior High building was scheduled to be 

mothballed, we immediately began an 

investigation into the reuse potential of 

this facility.  The key assets of the build-

ing include the gymnasium, auditorium, 

and cafeteria/kitchen facility. 

 

     One of the first things that we did as 

we began our reuse investigative work 

was to contact Mel Curtis at the Moshan-

non Valley YMCA.  We wanted to deter-

mine if the YMCA had an interest in the 

use of the facility.  The YMCA has been 

using the cafeteria/kitchen in the sum-

mer for a number of years now in cooking 

up meals for eligible kids and families.  

Mel was very helpful in identifying other 

organizations that might have an interest 

in using the building in the coming years. 

 

     We also contacted other economic 

development professionals from around 

the state to determine if any of them had 

any experience with the reuse of school 

buildings.  We learned of school facilities 

that have been converted to community 

 

Continued on Page 8 
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MVEDP Elects Officers 

    Per the bylaws that guide the Partnership, it is neces-

sary to elect new officers each year.  At their November 

20th board meeting, the MVEDP elected the following 

board members as officers for FY 2013: 

 

John Shimko, President 

Jeff Herr, 1st Vice President 

Bill Harkins, Vice President 

Rusty Christoff, Vice President 

Jerry McKinney, Treasurer 

Jim Pollock, Asst. Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Space to accommodate manufacturing, distribution, 

warehousing or other uses 

 Air conditioned offices and conference room available; 

50% of large area also has air conditioning 

 One-quarter mile from PA Rt. 322, one mile east of  

Philipsburg 

 10 miles to I-99 and to I-80 

 

Contact:  Stan LaFuria, Exec. Dir 

814-342-2260 

Email:  slafuria@mvedp.org 

MOSHANNON VALLEY  

ENTERPRISE CENTER 

PRC Shop Local Campaign Right on the Money 

     With Christmas fast approaching, the Philipsburg Revi-

talization Corporation has been heavily promoting their 

“SHOP LOCAL” campaign.  The MVEDP unconditionally 

supports the PRC in their effort to get folks in the area to 

spend as much money as possible at LOCAL stores. 

The more money that is spent locally, the better our re-

gional economy will be.  Merry Christmas! 

Penn National Insurance 

    Does your business insurance earn you divi-

dends?  Purchase your business insurance through 

Penn National Insurance, and depending on the total 

group premium and total claims experience, you 

could earn an annual dividend. 

 

Eligible lines* offered through this program include: 

 Businessowners 

 Commercial auto 

 Property 

 General liability 

 Package policies 

 Inland marine 

 Workers’ Compensation 

 

Program Features 

 All-lines dividend (excluding umbrella and 

bonds).  Dividend payments are based on total 

group program premium and claims experience 

of eligible lines.  As program grows, so does divi-

dend potential. 

 Enhanced coverages on auto, businessowners, 

property, workers, compensation, and general 

liability—giving you added protection at no addi-

tional cost; 

 Equipment breakdown coverage automatically 

included with businessowners and property poli-

cies 

 Information and services to help reduce losses—

the payoff is greater dividend potential 

 Outstanding, local claim and customer support 

service 
*Subject to individual risk characteristics, loss experience and 

underwriting guidelines. 

 

What to know more?  Contact Charles Jones Insur-

ance Agency at 814-342-1880 or visit PennNation-

alInsurance.com. 



Advertising  Opportunity 

    Reserve your space in the “Moshannon 

Valley Progress.”   Take advantage of abso-

lutely free advertising for your business.  

Contact the Partnership for details.  Contact 

Sharon Yingling at 814-342-2260 or send 

an email to sharonf@mvedp.org. 

    Advertising is free to Partnership mem-

bers only.  Limited space available so call 

today. 
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New Certified Public Accounting Firm in the 

Moshannon Valley 

Merry Christmas! 

     On October 1, 2012 Iron Fur-

nace expanded its business when 

it brought in Matt Foster, CPA, 

MBA to lead and develop the Fi-

nance/Accounting Division of the 

company.  This new division will 

be a Certified Public Accounting 

Firm operating out of the Moshan-

non Building on Front Street in 

Philipsburg. Iron Furnace has a 

very unique business structure 

that allows it to allocate overhead 

across multiple divisions, giving  

Iron Furnace the ability to pass 

these savings onto their Clients. 

 

      Matt has experience in the 

public accounting sector and has 

been a Certified Public Accountant 

license in Pennsylvania for the last 

5 years.  Since graduating from 

Clarion University with a Masters 

in Business Administration Matt 

has been very active in the local 

community and the business com-

munity.  

 

     Services that Iron Furnace will 

Happy New Year! 

offer include: Audits of Local Gov-

ernments, Non-Profits, and For-

Profit companies, Reviews and 

Compilations, Bookkeeping, Ac-

counts Payable and Receivable 

Management, Payroll and Payroll 

Quarterly Tax Returns, W-2 and 

1099 creation, Individual and 

Business Tax Returns including 

Partnership, S-Corporation, and 

Corporation  Tax Returns. 

 

     Iron Furnace is located at 203 

N. Front St., Suite 216, on the 

second floor of the Moshannon 

Building, look for our logo in the 

windows.  The hours of operation 

at 8:00AM to 4:00 PM  Monday-

Friday and extended hours during 

tax season.  Appointments after 

hours are always welcome.  If you 

would like to contact Iron Fur-

nace please call 814-342-7000 

or e-mail Matt at 

matt.foster@ironfurnace.com. 

Before purchasing your next pay-

roll subscription or overpay for 

accounting services, give Iron 

Furnace a call.  We look forward 

to working with the people and 

businesses in the Moshannon 

Valley and helping the Moshan-

non Valley grow. 

ELECTION 

Continued from Page 1 

Tom Scott, Jim Pollock and Jared Ri-

cotta.  Jared is a new board member. 

 

     Other MVEDP board members in-

clude: John Shimko, Jeff Herr, Bill 

Harkins, Jerry McKinney, Bill Jones, 

Karen Blair, Mark Nartatez, Bob Stew-

ard, Michael Conte, Steve Lyncha, 

and Mike Curtorillo. 
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IN THE SPOTLIGHT  
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Clayton Hetrick, CLU, ChFC, Agent  

200 N. Centre St.  
Philipsburg, PA 16866  
Office: (814) 342-3932  
Fax: (814) 342-5221  

E-Mail: clayton@claytonhetrick.com  
Web: www.claytonhetrick.com  



 The Moshannon Valley Eco-

nomic Development Partnership 

thanks you for your support of 

our economic & community de-

velopment efforts! 

 

Renewals 4th Quarter 

Advanced Powder Products 

Beard Law Company 

Central Intermediate Unit #10 

Curry & Associates, Inc. 

Gary Turner 

Healthcare Billing Consultants 

Heath Funeral Home 

Herbert Rowland & Grubic 

Hrenko Insurance Agency 

Iron Furnace 

John Shannon 

JAWCo. Fire 

Kephart Trucking  Company 

Moshannon Valley YMCA 

Nittany Office  Equipment 

Philipsburg Kiwanis Club 

Pre-Cut Lumber 

ProCare Therapy & Health Club 

Ray Walker 

REIChdrill, Inc. 

Ricotta Jewelry 

Rush Township 

Sharon Foreman Beauty Shop 

Sheetz, Inc. 

Skills of Central PA 

South Hills School of Business & 

  Technology 

Stone Valley Construction 

UGI-Central Penn Gas, Inc. 

Vaux Electronics 

Wardo Financial Services 

Thank You! 

PNC Bank 

1408 North Atherton Street 

State College, PA  16803 

814-231-1704 

Joined: 1/12/12 

 

First Commonwealth Bank 

708 West High Street 

Ebensburg, PA  15931 

814-472-1778 

Joined 2/23/12 

 

Pizza Hut-Philipsburg 

1129 Philipsburg-Bigler Hwy 

Philipsburg, PA  16866 

814-342-1980 

Joined: 3/7/12 
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WELCOME  TO 

ALL THE NEW 

2012 MEMBERS 

Ryen Realty 

21 N. Second Street 

Philipsburg, PA  16866 

814-343-6371 

Joined 3/20/12 

 

Batcho Office Systems 

115 E. Market Street 

Clearfield, PA  16830 

814-765-8522 

Joined: 4/25/12 

 

Centre Concrete 

2280 E. College Avenue 

State College, PA  16801 

814-238-2471 

Joined: 5/1/12 

 

Nor East Mapping, Inc. 

PO Box 270 

Kylertown, PA  16847 

814-345-1167 

Joined: 5/30/12 

 

Retro Eatery 

112 E. Pine Street 

Philipsburg, PA  16866 

814-343-6257 

Joined: 6/19/12 

 

Boondock Outdoors 

200 Shady Lane 

Philipsburg, PA  16866 

814-592-0270 

Joined: 8/14/12 

 

The Hite Company 

PO Box 1754 

Altoona, PA  16603 

814-944-6121 

Joined:  9/6/12 

 

Iron Furnace 

203 North Front Street 

Suite 216 

Philipsburg, PA  16866 

814-342-7000 

MVEDP Congratulates Election-Day Victors  

     Elected officials are vital to the MVEDP’s efforts to improve the economy 

and communities of the Moshannon Valley region.  We have always worked 

hard to maintain great working relationships with our elected officials at the 

local, state, and federal level. 

MVEDP Congratulates Bud George 

     State Representative Bud George will be retiring in a few weeks after 38 

years of service as a state representative.  All but the Philipsburg and Rush 

Township areas of the Moshannon Valley were represented by Bud.  The 

board of directors and staff of the MVEDP congratulate Bud for his many 

years of service and wish him the best of luck in his retirement. 

     Recent election-day victors included: Tommy 

Sankey for the 74th District State House seat 

vacated by retiring State Rep. Camille “Bud” 

George, Scott Conklin for the 77th District State 

House seat, and Glenn Thompson who was re-

elected to his seat as the 5th District Congres-

sional Representative to the U.S. House of Rep-

resentatives.  Congratulations again! 

Pictured:  Stan LaFuria and  

Tommy Sankey 



Relay for Life of the Moshannon Valley 

Moshannon Valley Economic 

Development Partnership 

200 Shady Lane 

Philipsburg, PA  16866 

Phone: 814-342-2260 

Fax: 814-342-2878 

E-mail: info@mvedp.org 

WE’RE ON THE WEB 
WWW.MVEDP.ORG  
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MVEDP Scholarship  

Winners 

     The MVEDP recently selected 

two students of the South Hills 

School of Business & Technology 

to receive scholarship funding 

from the MVEDP.  Montana 

Mandel and Adam Root will each 

receive a $500 scholarship for 

the FY 2012/13 school year. 

     The MVEDP evaluates applica-

tions for the scholarship funding 

based upon the criteria of: finan-

cial need, grades, entrance test 

scores, and the quality of the es-

say that they must write about 

the obstacles that they he/she 

have overcome to be able to at-

tend this post-secondary school. 

 

     The MVEDP has been provid-

ing scholarship funding to stu-

dents of SHSB&T since 1997.  

Just over $73,000.00 has been 

awarded to some very worthy stu-

dents since that date. 

     The MVEDP staff is always here to help 

the people in our community.  Please feel 

free to contact us with any questions.  Our 

staff can be reached at:   

  

Stanley M. LaFuria, Executive Director 

Phone:  814-342-2260 

slafuria@mvedp.org 

  

Sherrie Beals, Office Manager 

Phone:  814-342-2260 

sbeals@mvedp.org 

  

Sharon Yingling, Administrative Assistant 

Phone:  814-342-2260 

sharonf@mvedp.org 

  

Dave Baughman, Maintenance Supervisor 

Phone:  814-342-2260 

  

Ross Williams, Maintenance 

Phone:  814-342-2260 

MVEDP Staff  MVEDP Recognizes 

Outgoing Board 

Member 

Pictured Right to Left: Jeff Herr, 

1st Vice President of the 

Moshannon Valley Economic 

Development Partnership pre-

sents a plaque to Rick Kistler 

to thank him for his 17 years of 

service to the MVEDP as a 

board member.  For a number 

of years, Rick served on both 

the board of directors of the 

MVEDP and the Philipsburg 

Revitalization Corporation.  

Said John Shimko, President of 

the MVEDP: “Rick was a very 

valuable board member over 

the years, especially because 

of the work that he has done to 

improve the Philipsburg down-

town area.”  Kistler will con-

tinue to serve on the PRC 

board of directors. 



L O A N S  
C O N T I N U E D  F R O M  P A G E  1  

MOSHANNON VALLEY ECONOMIC 

DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP 

200 SHADY LANE 

PHILIPSBURG, PA  16866 

Have a Safe & Happy Holiday Season! 

economies, it is only through good manage-

ment that companies today are able to thrive 

and grow.  Hopefully this uptick in local manu-

facturing is a sign of an improving national 

economy. 

Season’s Greetings 
Continued from Page 1 

     The MVEDP’s housing rehab programs help 

eligible homeowners with critical repairs to 

their homes.  Up to $18,000 can be made 

available per home.  There is still funding avail-

able to eligible home owners and the Phase III 

project must be completed by the MVEDP in 

fiscal year 2013. 

 

     The MVEDP is asking its membership to 

spread the word about the availability of these 

funds.  Help us to help very worthy homeown-

ers with the repairs that are needed to im-

prove their homes and overall quality of life. 

Rehab  
Continued from Page 1 

centers, office buildings and senior living facilities.  The experi-

ences of other professionals with this type of project might 

prove very beneficial to our community as we look at the poten-

tial reuse of the Junior High building. 

 

     In late 2011, the MVEDP was invited by the P-O school dis-

trict to participate in a “public input session to share ideas for 

the potential reuse of the Junior High building and site.”  During 

the meeting that I had with school officials, I explained that as 

the MVEDP looks at that potential project, we can compare it to 

our work with an entrepreneur that wants to get a new business 

started.  The “3 Ms” criteria that we present to would-be entre-

preneurs is applicable to this venture: the management, mar-

ket, and money. 

 

     Over the years, the P-O School District has been the MVEDP’s 

partner in economic development.  The district has approved 

two different sites as Keystone Opportunity Zones: the MVEDP’s 

Regional Business Park along PA Route 322, and the former 

site of the Philipsburg Area Hospital.  The school district will 

need to be a close partner with the community if a reuse of the 

Junior High building is to occur.  On the other side of the coin, 

there must be a unified effort from the community whereby all 

parties must work together to determine the future of this facil-

ity.  The MVEDP will provide as much assistance as we can to 

this reuse effort. 

 

 Merry Christmas! 


